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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5th Street, Room 1 11

Eureka, California 955D1 Phone: {7D7) 476-239a

December 13, 2022

Dear Superintendent Steve Mietz:

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors would like to congratulate you on receiving
the National Service Director's Award as Superintendent of the Year for Natural
Resource Stewardship.

The Board would like to recognize that you have gone above and beyond in your duties
toward resource protection and acknowledge your efforts in implementing landscape
scale watershed conservation efforts with park partners and local tribes. Furthermore,
your leadership and close partnership with the Yurok Tribe was instrumental in the 2022
condor release. Lastly, thank you for playing an instrumental role in the numerous other
park projects that minimizing the impact of the U.S. Highway 101 bypass to the old
growth redwoods.

Sincerely,

Virginia Bass, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


